
 

FTAO: Ben Rowe 

 

Hi Ben, 

My Client has advised me that she wishes to make a very minor amendment to the Planning Application PF/20/2660 

On Page 3 Item 10. MATERIALS:   

The currently submitted colour for the Windows is WHITE, however the REVISED PROPOSED Colour is RAL 5024 

Pastel-Blue (as noted elsewhere on the Bush Estate). 

Please find attached REVISED Page together with a Photograph showing this light blue colour. 

Kind regards, 

andyblake - ARCHITECT 

 

 


